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Date: Tuesday 04 July 2023 

 Ref: Major Works Project X251   

 
 
Dear resident 
 
United Living will be undertaking localised asbestos removal within the communal areas. 
The removal will commence week starting 10th of July and will take place over two 
working days.  
  
We will arrange for a specialist asbestos company to attend and take a samples from 
the communal area. All the precautions taken will be in line with all relevant health and 
safety guidance. There will be no danger to you or any other person living in the block.  
 
Get in touch. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the works, please contact the Resident Advocacy 
Team by:  
 

• Calling Westminster City Council Housing on 0800 358 3783 (freephone) - ask to 
speak to Phuong Doan in the Resident Advocacy Team.  

• Email residentadvocates@westminster.gov.uk, please quote reference ‘Project 
X251.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Phuong Doan 
Resident Advocate  
Housing and Commercial Partnerships 
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